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Dear Commissioners,

I am writing in support of a new firehouse for the Albion Little River Fire Protection District
(ALRFPD). As a volunteer firefighter living at the end of Middle Ridge, I must often drive
well out of the way to reach the nearest station and then backtrack to a call, greatly slowing
my response time. Having a new firehouse that is equipped to staff firefighters would allow
me to do shifts there, eliminating this problem, and would help the fire department in general
to better serve our community.

Sincerely,

Elan Stopnitzky, PhD
Volunteer Firefighter






